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I strongly oppose this bill. It is a violation of our rights to keep and bear arms. 

Moreover, it completely jeopardizes the safety of law abiding citizens by restricting 

where we can save our own life or the life of others.  

If you pass this into law then every death from mass shootings is on your hands and 

you are responsible for every life lost! 


